
 

BANNER INFORMATION 

We are replacing our current banners in the hamlet with a new one designed to honor our 

veterans. We hope to start displaying them this May until November (Veteran’s Day). Banners 

will measure 30” by 60” with a picture of a VET on one side of the banner.  Here is some 

pertinent information we will be looking for. 

Name of military personnel, war and dates of service and must be honorably discharged, and 

branch of service. If any prestigious medals were awarded we’d like to know that. A picture of 

the person in uniform from chest to head is needed.  Some pictures may not be reproducible.  

We won’t know until we submit them. We also need a copy of the discharge. (DD 214) 

If you would like to see a loved one put on a banner, please contact Bertha Dunsmore at the 

Community Center @ 518-543-6161.  Tell her you would like an application to fill out.   

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you. 

  

 

 


